
Reporting a Governor visit to Kea School: Name    Simone Stevens    

Purpose of visit: Spring Concert                                                     29 March 2017 

Governor observations and comments: 
 
I attended the Spring Concert as a parent and it was a very enjoyable 
afternoon.  The children performed well and were keen to display their 
musical talent. 
 
The year 6 children were particularly impressive with their solo 
performances and Kea School Choir also gave an excellent performance.  It 
is very clear that a great deal of time and effort has been put into the 
performance and the children appeared pleased to be able to show what 
they have achieved. 
 
I observed that the children seemed: 
 
Well behaved, enthusiastic and accomplished in their chosen instrument. 
 

 


